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Thursday 2nd July 2020

Dear Parents
I hope you are all keeping well. I’m writing to update you with the latest school news. The school re-opened to Year R, 1 and 6 pupils after half-term. This week we opened a third class to Year 3 and 4 and also invited Year 5 pupils and some Year 2. Due to the distancing rules from 2m to 1 m, next week we can increase our capacities to:

Owls       : 15 pupils

Badgers : 10 pupils 

Squirrels: 10 pupils

Your teacher will be in touch to let you know what days your child will be attending. Please contact the office, your teacher or myself if you have any questions about next week’s arrangements.

If your child is in Squirrels or Badgers class, please could you arrive between 8:45 and 9.00am and drop your child at the gate where an adult will welcome them.

If your child is in Owls class, please can you drop them between 9 and 9.10am.
At pick up time please could Squirrels and Badgers be collected between 3 and 3.15pm, 

Owls from 3.15 to 3.25pm 

On Fridays until the 17-07-20 we close at lunchtime to deep clean and prepare both home and school learning.

Please collect Squirrels and Badgers between 12:45 and 1.00pm, Owls between 1 and 1:10pm.

On Friday 2pm 17th July the school will be holding a school ‘assembly’ celebration for those at the school who will be departing to pastures new, including staff and Year 6 pupils. We would ordinarily invite parents to this but sadly due to the current circumstances we are unable to offer this option. However we shall endeavour to record the event and send this on to all that request it.

On Monday 20th to Thursday 23rd all pupils will be invited to school on a rota basis. We are aware that Thursday 23rd was originally planned as an inset training day.  However, due to current circumstances, we intend to use the morning only to give extra time for pupils.
 Year R, 1 and 6, in the mornings only of Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.

 Year 2 and 3 in the afternoons of Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday and morning of Thursday, in Badgers Class with Ms West who will be in touch with more details next week.  
Year 4 and 5 in Owls in the afternoons of Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday and morning of Thursday, Owls class with Mr Wheeler. I will give you more detailed information next week.

Please don’t hesitate to email me with any concerns or questions (head@trekenner.net).

Stay safe and see you soon

David Reardon     Marc Wheeler
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